
 
 

 
 

May 9, 2023 
 
Dear employees of GFS Canada, 
 
We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you about your friends at Sysco 
Vancouver. After a long and determined organizing campaign, the 200 warehouse 
workers at the Port Coquitlam warehouse have successfully joined the Teamsters 
Union. This is a significant achievement, and we proudly support our fellow union 
members at Sysco. 
 
We are excited to remind you that the Teamsters Union is fully committed to 
starting and supporting a union for GFS Canada employees at the Annacis Island 
warehouse.  
 
We highly encourage you to visit our new website, www.gfsteamsters.ca, which is 
explicitly designed for GFS drivers and warehouse employees. There, you can 
learn more about the benefits of joining the Union and fill in a Teamsters 
Application Form. 
 
Joining the Teamsters Union can bring many positive changes to your work life. 
As a member, you can expect better working conditions, job security, higher pay, 
fully employer-paid health and retirement benefits and access to training and 
professional development. These benefits can significantly impact your personal 
and professional growth, and we are confident that they will enhance your overall 
job satisfaction. 
 
We understand that joining a union is a significant decision, and we want to 
encourage you to carefully consider the value and importance of union 
membership. We strongly believe that the Teamsters Union can provide you with 
the support and resources you need to succeed in your career at GFS Canada. 

http://www.gfsteamsters.ca/


 
 

 
 

 
Thank you for your attention, and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Teamsters Union 
 
Teamsters Local Union No. 31 proudly represents more than 8,300 hard-working 
members in British Columbia and the Yukon Territory, including general truck 
drivers, courier, public sector, warehouse and grocery workers, transit, coach, 

school bus drivers and monitors, lumber, pulp and paper workers and limousine 
chauffeurs, since 1936. 


